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Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com>

10 Lee road Expansion Project

1 message

rennie petrovitsis <boysrus4@comcast.net> Wed, Dec 1, 2021 at 2:22 PM
To: "MadPlanBoard@gmail.com" <MadPlanBoard@gmail.com>

To Whom it May concern, 



As a longtime resident of Madbury, we am writing in regards to the proposed expansion project
located at 10 Lee road.  After reviewing all of the documents posted on the website, we would like
to voice my favorable opinion of this project.  As we all know, housing is an issue that all of our
communities are facing and feel that this is an excellent opportunity to help remedy this issue. 
Furthermore, we feel like this would help boost the tax base in our small town.   We am very much
in favor of this project being approved.

Best Regards,



Rennie and Steve Petrovitsis
72 Perkins Road
Madbury, NH 03823


